
 
 We are excited to begin the process of expanding in-person library visits starting November 16, 2020. 

These efforts are in collaboration with the Nassau County Department of Health and Office of 

Emergency Management to ensure consistency with CDC guidelines and best practices. The access plan 

will be phased.  

Please make your appointment online or call to reserve your visit.  

Fernandina Beach Branch 
 Visits: Mon & Thursday 10:00 am to 8:00 pm 

 Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday 10:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 

     Callahan Branch 
Visits: Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri 10:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 Tuesday 12:00 n to 8:00 pm 

 

Hilliard Branch 
 Visits: Mon, Tues, Wed, Fri 10:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 Thursday 12:00 n to 8:00 pm 

 

 

 

Beginning Tuesday, November 17th 
Bryceville Branch* 

Visits: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday 10:00 am to 6:00 pm 

Thursday 12:00 n to 8:00 pm 

 

Beginning Monday, December 1st 
Yulee Branch* 

Visits: Monday-Thursday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 

Friday 8:00 am to 12:00 n 

 

 

 

 

*One family visit per hour 

 



 

 

 
 


